

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 7th December 2023

Year Four Swimming Lessons – Spring Term

Dear Parents and Carers.

Swimming lessons will resume on Tuesday, 9^{th} January for Rowan class and Wednesday, 10^{th} January for Ash class for the Spring term.

It is necessary to ask you to make a contribution towards the cost of the transport. The total for the term will be £34.06 and payment should be made via Arbor. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, your allocated funding from Pupil Premium can be used to pay for the travel.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Aaron Wanford Headteacher

A. A. Wanford.